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July 29, 2022

MEMORANDUM

FOR

FROM

The Regional Executive Direetor 
DENR MIMAROPA 
1515 L&S Bldg., Roxas Blvd. 
Ermita, Manila

The Provincial Environment and 
Natural Resources Officer

SUBJECT REPORT ON THE CONDUCTED SEABORNE PATROL AND 
MONITORING IN THE VICINITY OF BARANGAY 
BANBANAN, TAYTAY, PALAWAN ON JULY 7, 2022

Forwarded is the memorandum dated July 25, 2022 of CENRO Taytay along with the 
report on the conducted seaborne patrol and monitoring in the vicinity of Barangay Banbanan, 
Taytay, Palawan that serves as Means of Verification (MOV) to the target activity under 
Management of Coastal and Marine Resources/Areas of Malampaya Sound Protected 
Landscape and Seascape (MSPLS) - Maintenance and Protection - Patrolling.

According to the report, the PAMO-MSPLS patrolled two (2) sites with a total of 38.1 
km (490.00ha). Moreover, the aforementioned office recorded and sighted about six (6) to eight 
(8) motorized boats conducting trawl fishing activity in the vicinities of Barangay Banbanan, 
Taytay, Palawan. However, no one was caught because the operators immediately escaped and 
their boats were designed for racing. Likewise, based on the information gathered, the boats 
chased by the team were residents of Barangays New Guinlo and Alacalian, Taytay, Palawan, 
but they were unable to identify its owners.

It is recommended that the patrol and monitoring within marine areas of MSPLS be 
intensified to hinder illegal activities, and coordination with the BLGUs and BFARMC in the 
inner sound of the said MPA be conducted regularly.

For information and record.

For and in the absence of the PENRO'

^^^JOHNNY P. LILANG
"Supervising ECOMS/TSD Chief. 
In-charge, Office of the PENRO'
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